
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

INDIA BHUTAN FOUNDATION 

CALL FOR PROPOSALS 

 

 The 18th Meeting of the Board of Directors of India-Bhutan Foundation is likely to be 

held in January, 2019.  Individuals/ organizations interested in seeking financial assistance 

from India-Bhutan Foundation (IBF) for their projects may submit their proposals to the IBF 

Secretariat, Thimphu in the requisite format.    

 Proposals relating to the following fields/ aspects may be considered by the Board for 

financial assistance during its upcoming meeting: 

 Studies, research and other educational activities and in-service training for citizens of    

Bhutan and India at institutions of learning located in each other’s countries; 

 Visits and exchanges of scholars, poets, writers, journalists, artists and other 

professionals both in general field of education and in the fields of agriculture, 

environment, public health, science and technology and other fields as may be 

mutually agreed upon by the two Governments; 

 Other related programmes and activities such as seminars, symposia, workshops etc., 

on subjects of common interest; and 

 Support to non-Governmental organizations in the two countries whose work 

contributes to achieving objectives of the Foundation. 

 For application forms, please log on to: www.indiabhutanfoundation.org. 

 For further queries, you may contact: 

 

Secretary  

India Bhutan Foundation, Embassy of India, Thimphu 

Tel. No. 00975-2-322880 Fax No. 00975-2-323195 

E-mail: ibf.thimphu@gmail.com  

Or, visit our website: www.indiabhutanfoundation.org 
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